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Library News

The Towanda Library is recruiting adults and
children to march in the 4th of July Parade in
Towanda with the Towanda District Library this year.
Please ask any staff member for details--you can ride
your bike, pull a wagon, or just walk with us. Let the
community see your support for our wonderful library!

The library's summer reading program, "Feed Your
Need to Read" is up and running! You may still
register for the program. As well as encouraging
children to read a minimum of 3 hours every week, the
also have a program and craft every Wednesday from
10-11. Programs still to come are: recycling with
DeAnna Belz, a magic show with Matt Laesch, a march
in the 4th of July Parade, and games to wrap up the
season on July 18th.

The videos at the library are going out like crazy now
that they have instilled a new policy of free video
checkouts! Stop by and see what they have. Some of
the new children's videos are: The Gremlins, Stuart
Little, My Dog Skip, and Scooby Doo's Great
Mysteries. They have over 400 videos in stock for
both children and adults.

Thanks to a grant from the llinois State Library.
lllinois Secretary of State there are many new science

books available. There has been recent additions to
the health books as well. Pse stop by and help
them alleviate the problem of space for all the books
by checking out some of them!!!




Attention: Indian Creek Gardeners!

Would you like to see a Garden Club started in Indian Creek?
There are so many beautiful gardens and lawns that we thought we
might see if there is an interest in starting up an official Indian Creek
Garden Club.

We will have a meeting to see if there are enough interested
people on Thursday, August 30th at Kay Liebenow's home located at
33 Candle Ridge Road.

For more details and to show your interest, please contact either

Kay at 728-2427 or Annette Hancock at 728-2990.

Items for Monthly Newsletters
I have recently installed a black letter box on the back side of the

- mailbox post in front of my home for items you wish to drop off for
the monthly newsletters. Please place any items of interest to
residents on a sheet of paper and place the information inside the
' black letter box located at 3 Fox Creek Road, Box 254 anytime
throughout the month. Deadline for items being in the following
" month's newsletter is the 20th of each month.

If you wish to email me information, my email address is:
vhogan(@usa.net

Also feel free to leave phone messages or mail items to me. |

need resident input to make this enjoyable and informative for all

residents. | have had many residents state they look forward to this

newsletter each month, but once the news, events, human interest

‘ stories, and ideas stop appearing, so will your newsletter! Help make

it your newsletter! Vicky Hogan 728-2863

Addition to Babysitting and Pet Care List
Please take out your Indian Creek Directory that was delivered
last month and make this addition to the services offer by our

residents:

Elisa Beneze at 728-2941 would like to offer her
services of babysitting and pet care.
Thank you!




Resident Business-Kids!

- The Mason children, 7 Fox Creek Road have a summer business 'adventure' they
would like To pass along to all residents.
If the sign is up in the yard, they are there. Knock on the door if they are not
outdoors. Why would you do this?
Their business ‘adventure' is selling bunches of fresh cut flowers. They are
beautiful flowers that will brighten any room in your homel

For only $2.00 per bunch, please help these children with their experience at

working to earn money. They help maintain the flowers, cut them and sell them.

4th of July Celebration!

The Towanda HCE will have the July 3rd Spaghetti Supper at the
Towanda Community Building for the start of the July 4th
celebration. Supper will be served 4:30-7:30 p.m. Tickets at the door
are $4.50 for adults and $3.00 for children. Call Debbie Kinsella at
728-2216 or 728-2423 for more information. Come and eat and also
review the Towanda Flea Market.

Don't forget the all-day activities that include the Flea Market, food

and drinks, and much more in Towanda on the 4th.

Fireworks will be displayed at the Grade School area that evening.

Support our town by being a part of the holiday activities it provides
for us!
4 g Thank you!
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A special thank you goes out to Tim Mogill for all the effort and
work he puts forth for the annual water report. It was very
informative and answers most questions we could have. If you
did not receive your copy dated June 11, 2001, please contact
Tim at 18 Bent Tree Lane or 728-2048.




